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Amanda Teske Recognized as 2023 North Star Lawyer
for Pro Bono Service by Minnesota State Bar
Association

June 25, 2024

The law firm of Hinshaw & Culbertson LLP is pleased to announce that the
Minnesota State Bar Association (MSBA) has recognized Minneapolis attorney
Amanda Teske as a North Star Lawyer for completing over 50 hours of pro bono
legal services in 2023.

The MSBA has celebrated its members’ dedication to pro bono work as North
Star Lawyers since 2012. Teske is acknowledged among over 700 MSBA
members who volunteered 50 hours or more of legal services as defined in
Rule 6.1(a), (b)(1), and (b)(2) of the Rules of Professional Conduct.

Teske is an employment and business law attorney with extensive experience
handling and counseling her clients in employment disputes, contract breaches,
and discrimination claims. Before joining Hinshaw, she practiced at a law firm in
St. Paul and served as an extern for the Honorable Susan Richard Nelson of
the U.S. District Court, District of Minnesota.

View the full list of 2023 North Star Lawyers here.
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